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Church Address:  6 Iroquois Drive, Cherokee Village, AR  72529  
Web Site: www.fbccv.org 

  Church Office………………………………………..………….(870) 257-3112 
Fax……………………………………………….….………….(870) 257-3120 
Dr. Larry White, Pastor …………………………...……….….Home 994-2985 
Bro. David Woods, Associate Pastor/Worship & Youth …..…..(325) 236-3345 
Deacons in Service:   
Chip Kietzmann………. …………………….…………...……..(870) 266-3420 
Morris Street….…………………………………………………(870) 257-3814  
Baptist Women Help Line ……………………...……………...(870) 257-2511 
Baptist Men Help Line (for widows and single women)….……(870) 847-3541 

Mission Offerings Beginning January 2020 
 
Lottie Moon                                1,188.00 
Dixie Jackson                              2,726.50 
Annie Armstrong                                                    2,805.00  
Members on Mission Projects: 
 20% of World Mission Giving                 370.00 
 Mission Projects carried over:       5,574.53 
 Haiti Med. Clinic:     5,843.30 
    Sale of Clinic Bus:            1,620.00 
 Haiti Medical Clinic Balance:      7,463.30 
 Guatemala Trip balance carried over:      2,261.45 
 Haiti Stuff the Bus Project carried over:        123.08 
 Ladies Ministry Fair Projects carried over:         340.66 
 Gideons                           980.00 
 Disaster Relief (Hurricane Laura)           2,748.00 
 Cedar Glade Camp        2,275.00 
Total for Members on Mission/Projects                7,993.00   
Total for World Missions Giving                                                  14,712.50 
     
Added to these we give 16.50% of non-designated gifts & other World Mission 
Causes in our budget. (Projected Budget Goal $85,496.53) 

Guest Information  — We want to welcome and thank you 
for worshiping with us today.  Some helpful information might 

be:  There are men’s and women’s restrooms immediately 
through the door on either side of the front of the auditorium. 

There are handicap accessible and individual restrooms through the door on 
the right side of the Sanctuary.  We hope you enjoy your time of worship 

with us as much as we enjoy worshiping with you.   

The Second Chance Store in Ash Flat, benefiting New 
Beginnings Pregnancy Help Center, needs your help.   

 
They are in need of Women’s fall and winter clothing donations.  
Any help you can give is appreciated.  Tax receipts are available 

for all donations.  The number to contact them is 994-2002. 

The October financial statement has been posted  
on the hallway bulletin board. 

Atten: Senior Adults - The December issue of   
“Mature Living” magazine is available in the foyer. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, November 15 
  8:30 Sunday School Adult Only 
  9:30 Sunday School/Modern Worship Service 
11:00 Sunday School/Traditional Worship Service 
  5:00 Worship Service for All - Youth Led 
Monday, November 16  Tuesday, November 17 
9:30 Body Recall         9:00 Food Pantry 
Wednesday, November 18  Saturday, November 21 
9:30 Body Recall    10:00 Grief Share    
6:00 Awana, Youth, Bible Study & Prayer   

Annual Budget Total 2019:  $515,130.67          
Weekly Budget Requirement:  $9,906.35 
 
LAST WEEK’S DEPOSIT                TO DATE 
Benevolence Fund           00.00                6,719.00 
Building Fund                  00.00                   110.00   
Designated Fund         2,663.00              76,536.52 
General Fund              5,476.00            356,014.48 
Total Receipts         $8,139.00          $439,380.00         
 
As of November 8, we are running 77.26% of our 
general fund budget.  Our budget is an overall 
goal for all of our ministries.  However we do not 
operate according to our overall goals, but rather 
from our weekly receipts. 

FINANCE MINISTRY  
Margie Adams, Jason 
Fuller, Tracy Phillips 
Next Week: Roger 
Delffs, Carol Gotte, 

James Skinner  
YARD MINISTRY  

Gary Brison and Marc 
Phillips 

Next Week:  
Wayne Alderson and 

Gregg Strobbe 

Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box Ministry  
Boxes and info. are available in the foyer. The cost for shipping is 

$9.00.  Please place cash or check made payable to Samaritan’s Purse 
in your shoe box.  Deadline to bring in boxes - TODAY - November 15 

Awana attendance last Wednesday night:  
66 clubbers and 38 leaders for a total attendance of 104.  

We still need:   1) Substitute van drivers and riders.   2) A man to 
help with 3rd-6th grade boy clubbers.  Morris and Louann Street 
would love to talk to anyone who would like to help.  Contact 
Morris, Louann, or the office if interested. 

TODAY’S MESSAGE: 
 

“You are Free to Choose the Best”   1st Corinthians 9:19-22 

Peg Stewart is in charge of a ministry that takes people to doctor 

appts. or other places they need to go when they are unable to 
drive themselves.  She is in need of volunteers who would be willing to 

help with this ministry.  If you are interested contact Peg or the office. 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING MEETINGS 
 
TODAY—November 15 - We will have a budget and stewardship 
team meeting to prepare the proposed budget for 2021 next Sunday  
evening in the youth room directly after the evening service.  The 
members serving on this team are:  Treasurer-Roger Delffs, Assistant 
Treasurer-Tracy Phillips, Head Trustee-John Katrosh, Additional  
finance team members - Jason Fuller and Louann Street, Additional 
council members - Peg Stewart and Gregg Strobbe 
 
December 1- We will have a church council meeting on the  
proposed budget and nominating team report in the FLC at 6:30 pm. 

The Awana Store is in need of gently used or new items for the  
children to purchase as Christmas gifts for parents or siblings.  The 
children earn Awana dollars during the year by saying their verses 
then they use those Awana dollars at their store to purchase gifts.  
Donations can be left at the table by the office thru December 6. 

Disaster Relief  Mission 
We are working with a sister church, Trinity Baptist Church, in 
Sulphur, LA.  Bro. Larry has asked our church family to support 
them as a mission endeavor to help them and their community.  
 
Things you can do: 
1. Pray for them to have hope in Christ.  
2. Give Financially to our "Disaster Relief" fund.  
3. Go - January 9-16.  We will be doing primarily sheet rock repair 
from water stains, and painting.    
Please be in prayer about this mission opportunity. 

Egg Cartons for the food pantry are always needed.  Please 

place them in the box at the side door.  Thank you. 


